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DHC Delivers Lunch to Valhalla
Staff for National Nurses Week

DHC celebrated National Nurses Week by
providing lunch to the exemplary staff
of Valhalla Post Acute on Wednesday, May
11. Thank you to all the nurses who keep our
facilities running and our patients in good care.

National Nurses Week was celebrated once in
1953, but didn’t become codified specifically
until 40 years later in 1993. We’re very proud
to stand alongside so many wonderful nurses
who bring great energy and love for patients
and their fellow staff members every day.

Weekly Panera Deliveries to
Fight Food Insecurity

Doctors for Healthy Communities delivered
Panera bagels/breakfast to Backside Learning
Center at Churchill Downs (BLC) and J.O. Blanton
House on the morning of Thursday, May 12 as
part of Panera’s Day-End Dough-Nation Program.
This program by Panera allows DHC to share
bread and pastries that weren’t sold the previous
day with local non-profit organizations, low-
income housing, and shelters. Thank you to
Panera for selecting DHC to be a part of this
program.

BLC is an independent non-profit organization
providing support and resources in a safe,
welcoming environment for racetrack workers and

their families. Educational support for adults and youth, health programs,
human services and more are available in this community center. Learn more
at https://backsidelearningcenter.org.

​J.O. Blanton House is a low income senior living apartments facility in
downtown Louisville. To learn more, visit https://blantonhouse.com.

DHC Builds Partnership with
Newcomer Academy

DHC and Newcomer Academy have
built a great partnership this school year.
In recent weeks, we donated water
bottles to the NA soccer team and
supported the team at the last few
games of the season. In addition, DHC
attended the Academy's international
fashion show and returned to the school

for the soccer team's medal presentation. We're so grateful for the friends
we've made this year and DHC is excited to serve you again in the fall!

Donate to DHC Here!
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